August 2, 2019
Press Release from Rotary Club of Seminole Lake: Barb Meyer made Honorary Member

The Rotary Club of Seminole Lake presented the spouse of Doug Meyer, Barb, with an Honorary
Membership at the regularly scheduled breakfast meeting at Chapel on the Hill today. Doug Meyer has
had a distinguished career as Deputy Fire Chief of Seminole and Chairman of the S4TL youth program for
many years while being an integral member of the Seminole Lake Club. Barb Meyer has participated
with Doug on many of the Club programs and thus has been recognized as an Honorary Member of the
Seminole Lake Club for her selfless work promoting service above self on many of the Club programs for
many years.
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